
ECCLESIASTICAL INTELLIGENCE

We have been informed that Robert Joseph Phillimore, esq., D.C.L., and barrister at law, the chancellor of 
the Diocese, and the Venerable William Edward Hony, B.D., conjointly been pleased to appoint Messers. 
Yarham and Richards of Salisbury, their somners of apparitors(?) for the several Deaneries which have 
recently become vacant within the above mentioned archdeaconry.  The offer above alluded to be one of 
great antiquity, and is so called from that principal branch of the deities of a somner or apparitor which 
consists in citing persons to appear in the ecclesiastical court as well as at visitations of the ordinary, 
which are holden at fixed times and places within the Diocese.  Having understood that the above 
appointment has been most deservingly bestowed, we have much pleasure in recording it in our columns.

The Lord Bishop of Salisbury and the Honorable Mrs. Denison are still sojourning at Swanage, and are 
not expected to return to the palace until nearly a fortnight from this time.  It will be seen from an 
advertisement in another column, that his Lordship has engaged to preach at the reopening of Tilshead 
Church, in this County, on the 15th instant.

The next ordination of the Lord Bishop of Salisbury has been fixed to be holden in the Cathedral Church 
of Sarum on Sunday the 20th instant.  The confirmations throughout the county, in which due notice has 
been given, commence shortly afterwards.

The visitation of the Very Reverend the Dean of Sarum has been holden during the present week at Mere, 
Sherbourne, and Dorchester, before the Venerable Archdeacon Hony, the Dean’s official.  At the 
conclusion of divine service at such place the secular business of the visitation was transacted in the 
usual manner.  During the present month the visitation of the Dean will be holden at several other places 
within his peculiar jurisdiction in other parts of the diocese of Salisbury.
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